= Delegates from Xiamen University

Delegates from Xiamen University visited
NTNU on Nov. 5, 2010. The delegation was
headed by Vice President Wu, visited NTNU
for the purpose of academic cooperation.
The delegation was received by Vice
President Cheng, Deputy Dean Hsin
(Office of International Affairs) and Dean
Sung (Office of Research and
Development).
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